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Pacific Seafoods International 
Sidney, B.C. 

Royal Pacific Sea Farms Ltd. 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Token Seafoods Ltd. 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Trans Pacific Fish, Ltd. 
Richmond, B.C. 

Premium smoked salmon, 
Treasure Island brand. 

Chinook and coho farmed salmon 
in fresh and frozen forms. 

Live shellfish, crab, prawns, 
lobsters, geoduck, oysters, 
clams (Manila), urchins and 
sea cucumbers. 

Fresh and frozen salmon, 
groundfish, black cod, herring 
roe, halibut, caviar, canned 
and smoked salmon. 

Ucluelet Seafood Processors Ltd. Fresh and frozen albacore, 
Ucluelet, B.C. 	 tuna, black cod, smoked, 

canned and frozen Pacific 
• 	 whiting and shrimp. 

Nova Scotia 

Casey Fisheries Ltd. 
Digby, N.S. 

Clearwater Fine Foods 
Bedford, N.S. 

Comeau's Seafoods, Inc. 
Saulnierville, N.S. 
(Ontario, California) 

Fish Basket Ltd., 
The Eastern Passage, N.S. 

Island Marine Products Ltd. 
Shelburne County, N.S. 

T.G. O'Neil Fisheries Ltd. 
Digby, N.S. 
(Represented by Seafood 
Resources) 

National Sea Products Int'l 
Seattle, Washington 

Fresh and frozen cod, haddock, 
sole, pollock, redfish and the 
famous "Digby Scallop". 

Range of shellfish and 
groundfish products. 

Frozen scallops, fillets, 
smoked fish, prepared entrées, 
calamari and imitation crab. 

Fresh North Atlantic pollock, 
hake, cusk, grey sole, cod and 
live Nova Scotia lobster. 	" 

Live Nova Scotia lobster and 
fresh Atlantic seafood. 

Fresh and frozen groundfish, 
live lobster, fresh and frozen 
scallops. 

Fresh farm-raised salmon from 
B.C. 


